
Volunteer Hub
Newsletter

April 2022



No time like the present!



Welcome to the latest edition of our Volunteer Hub Newsletter.
We have lots of new information for you on volunteer opportunities,

Hub activities and events or information that our partner
organisations have asked us to share.



We have so many volunteer opportunities at the moment, quite a
few outdoor ones that can get you out in the fresh air, and really

support good mental health of both the volunteers and the people
you can be helping.



If now is the time to take on a new volunteer role, please get in

touch for the full list of fantastic volunteering opportunities we have
available at the moment.



Whether you are an individual wanting to volunteer, or a group or
organisation who need support finding volunteers, we are here for
you.  Please get in touch with any need you have and we will do

our best to help you.



In our newsletter we have a very small amount of volunteer
opportunities, funding news, and ideas of ways we can help you

all, so grab a cuppa (and a biscuit or two!) and have a read!



Join us in
Volunteering



Spotlight on 
Volunteering 
Opportunities

These are just a selection of the opportunities we have available,
please register as a volunteer or contact us for more opportunities.




Volunteer Registration Form 2021



Volunteering Opportunity Registration Form



Organisation Registration Form

https://forms.office.com/r/6CLQcM1sXy
https://forms.office.com/r/8EMX8SqAaL
https://forms.office.com/r/EgSci8tEeT


Local Parkruns
(5km and 2km Junior)

Parkrun is a FREE 5km run every Saturday at 9am. 
We are lucky enough to have 3 different locations to choose from within

North Lincolnshire, Scunthorpe - Central Park, Normanby Hall and
Ancholme Valley Way in Brigg. 

You can take part in any of them by registering on the Parkrun Website,
print off your barcode and come to any of the events.

Scunthorpe Parkrun takes place in Central Park.  You
can find more details on the Scunthorpe Parkrun Website

You can also email them on scunthorpe@parkrun.com

Ancholme Valley Way Parkrun takes place along the bank of
the river Ancholme in Brigg.  You can find more details on the

Ancholme Valley Way Parkrun Website
You can also email them on ancholmevalleyway@parkrun.com

All events are all run totally by volunteers and there are plenty of volunteering
opportunities at all events and they would welcome your support. 

Please contact the relevant team for more information.



Normanby Hall Parkrun takes place in Normanby Hall
Country Park.  You can find more details on the 

Normanby Hall Parkrun Website
You can also email them on normanbyhall@parkrun.com

A new proposed parkrun is in the process of starting up in Baysgarth Park in Barton
upon Humber.  If you're interested in a role volunteering please contact

badacnews@outlook.com



Junior Parkrun is a FREE 2km run every Sunday at 9am. 
Junior Parkrun is for anyone from the age of 4 to 14 to go along and run
the 2km course.  The only one we currently have in North Lincolnshire

is at Brumby Wood Rec Ground to the side of Central Park in
Scunthorpe.  Your child can take part by registering on the Parkrun

Website, print off their barcode and come along on a Sunday morning. 
 You can find more details on Brumby Wood Rec Ground Website

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/scunthorpe/
mailto:scunthorpe@parkrun.com
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/ancholmevalleyway/
mailto:ancholmevalleyway@parkrun.com
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/normanbyhall/
mailto:normanbyhall@parkrun.com
mailto:badacnews@outlook.com
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/brumbywoodrecground-juniors/


Volunteering Opportunities 
with Lindsey Lodge Hospice

Lindsey Lodge Hospice have many volunteering opportunities that
need support.  They are especially short of volunteers to help
in the reception at their Main Centre in Scunthorpe during

weekend opening hours.  
If you would like to share your spare time and offer some support

with their reception please get in touch,. 



New Butterfly Line
with Lindsey Lodge Hospice






Every day the BBC radio station where you live brings communities
together to make a difference closer to home.

Make a Difference Awards.  This year BBC Radio Humberside wants
to celebrate and say thank you to people living in our villages, towns

and city who make where we live a better place.
 

Every day we hear stories of people doing incredible things for each
other and their communities. Now it’s time to recognise them for all
their hard work.  Whether it’s caring for someone in need, being a

brilliant neighbour, or inspiring children in the classroom, if you know
someone who is really making a difference to our lives then you can

nominate them for an Award.
 

There are 8 categories; 
Together award, Environment, Key Worker, Great Neighbour, 

Carer, Fundraiser, Community Group, Volunteer



Nominations close on Friday 29 April 2022 at 11pm.
Winners will be selected by a panel of judges and awards will be given

in each category, across each local BBC radio station. 



Visit the website for more information
BBC - Make a Difference

Make a difference awards with
BBC Radio Humberside

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yrtgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7CF/make-a-difference






Volunteer Hub & LiveWell
Publicity!









The Volunteer Hub are ready to support any
groups organisations who have volunteering

opportunities.



If you have volunteer opportunities that are not yet
registered with us, please get in touch and we can support
you through the process and fill in all the relevant forms to
enable your volunteering opportunity to be advertised.  We
can come out and sit with you in person, or help online or
over the phone, whichever is best for you. Please contact

the Volunteer Hub on
Alliancevolunteerhub@hwrcc.org.uk



The Volunteer Hub are also supporting Groups

and organisations to get their activities and
services on the LiveWell Directory.



If you or a group you work or volunteer with need some

support getting on the directory or listing your services, then
please contact Sarah who will be able to come out and meet
with people to sit and go through the process to support and
guide through the steps. Please see the next page for more

information.

Digital Support




